Lake & Lake Rec Meeting Minutes 11-5-20   7:30pm - 9:30pm
Discussion Items to spend Alum allocation appx $18-22,000 or money to surplus.
on ElectroShock Fish Study, Beach three pump shed & equipment, Flock logs, Beach 2 & F dock maintenance.
 
· Beach Three Subcommittee discussion regarding the experiment to move the discharge flow across the shore to move floating debris from building up on shore. Agreed experiment worked and will be implemented 2021 along with pump & house repairs to decrease noise to surrounding residents
· Motion made for one pump house repair/upgrade/acoustics to silence the unit at beach three passed unanimously 
· Discussion from several members of the WML Fishing subcommittee. Importance of obtaining updated electroshock to determine the problem with fish ecosystem, improve & modify a better fish stocking plan to improve the lakes overall population. Discussion information shared from call with Bob S from Princeton Hydro about our situation and how they can assist with study etc. Discussion amongst members proceeded.        
· Motion raised and unanimous passed to obtain pricing for and hire company to perform electroshock estimate to be up to $11,000.00
· Discussion to perform maintenance on beach 2 & beach 2 F dock - IE rings dock braces etc.  motion made and passed unanimously for components.
· Discussion to purchase steel eye rings for both new 25ft dock sections, fingers as well as possible motion made and passed unanimously for components.
· Discussion to purchase (40) solar safety/accent deck lights for Clubhouse & Beach 2 boat docks up to estimated $1500. Invoice to Michele in Office can purchase & pay with the office credit card. Hope to install before winter. 
· Discussion to make FYI email motions for more precise prices for all above motion items.
· Discussion to make a public statement informing membership Alum lawsuit money received is allotted for the above motion expenditures.  
· Boat Safety Class offered again on or about March 2021
· Enforcing lake rules more effectively briefly discussed it may be moving to Security committee as stated “security frustrated no enforcement available” 
· FYI via email to follow up and communicate prices for all motions above before end of year make December meeting requirements.
· Previous subcommittee was asked to investigate sediment removal from the lake bottom to increase water depth, remove muck, decrease vegetation, stifle biomass buildup etc to improve overall health of the lake and increase the lake's lifespan. Discussion regarding a need for this arose and was decided to bring Solitude/Hydro to the December meeting to discuss.  
· A resident thanked the committee for the three week boat season extension as the weather is currently beautiful and many are enjoying this extremely. Request to make this temporary extension permanent weather forecasts permitting. 
 
Attendance: Michael Lynch, Joanne Machalaba, Edward Clark, Michael Freedman, Jason Ripke, Pat Degnan, Tom Alameada, Barry Silbiger, JJ O’Conner, Scott Rothbart, *Michael Kilgowan, *Jarrett Zellea  
* possible 1st time attendees 
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